
New Book Celebration Applications/Nominations 

The Theological Writing Center looks forward to hosting New Book Celebrations at 
NBTS, commemorating contributions to theological literature by faculty, alumni/ae, and 
other significant individuals! Books by faculty will be featured at the beginning of the fall 
term, and books by alumni/ae at the beginning of the Spring term. Programs will be held 
in Gardner A. Sage Library on Fridays at 5:15 pm unless otherwise scheduled; they will 
include opportunities for authors to sell and sign books.

Please fill out and return the form below to be considered or to nominate someone you 
think should be considered.

Name: ________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________________ 

E-mail: ________________________________ Telephone: _________________ 

(Check one) Faculty:           Alumni/ae:         (if so, class of __________ )

Nominated by: _________________________________ E-mail:__________________

   I have read the Policy for New Book Celebrations at NBTS. (available at: https://
www.nbts.edu/sage-library/center-theological-writing/ )

Title of book: ___________________________________________________________ 

Publisher:  _____________________________________________________________ 

Publication Date:  _______________________________________________________ 

Description: 
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